
 

 
            

Sinterklaas visits IHC on Saturday, November 29th 2025 
for children from ages 1 to 9 years old, of which one parent is a member of the Staff Association IHC Kinderdijk  

 

He's coming, he's coming! Sinterklaas has let us know that he was able to 
make time to visit IHC again this year. Program start: 9:45 am (doors open 
9:15 am) 
 
This year, Sinterklaas will bring presents. Each child may select one gift 
worth €20.00 from the Intertoys guide or on the Intertoys website. Specify 
3 preferences via the enclosed wish list. Gift 1 is the main choice. The 
Intertoys guide will arrive in your mailbox this month, but it can also be 
collected from the canteen at the Kinderdijk location from mid-October. 
 
The closing date for submitting the wish list is Friday, November 7th, 2025.  
Children who are not present on November 29th and have not been canceled for a valid reason will 
unfortunately not receive a gift. 
 
This year too, photos will be taken and placed on the website. If you object to this, please let us 
know. 
 

Yes! I will come to the Sinterklaas celebration on Saturday November 29th 2025. 

Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………….…………  

Address: ……………………………………………………………………………………….……….  

Postal code and residence:………………………………………………………………….……. 

Telephone number……………………………………E-mail ……………..……………………… 

Girl  First name:………………………….      Date of Birth: ……………………………… 

  First name:………………………….      Date of Birth: ……………………………… 

  First name:………………………….      Date of Birth: ……………………………… 

 

Boy  First name:………………………….      Date of Birth: ……………………………… 

  First name:………………………….      Date of Birth: ……………………………… 

  First name:………………………….      Date of Birth: ……………………………… 

We request that you hand in this slip and the wish list in a sealed envelope to the gatekeeper no later 

than November 7th, 2025. Or send by post to: 

Royal IHC, Postbus 1, 2960 AA Kinderdijk, t.a.v. M. van Zeben afd. CREFM.  

Staff Association IHC Kinderdijk  

The Staff Association for all locations of IHC 

 

Email: info@pvihckinderdijk.nl  
During all activities of the PV, photos can be taken that we place on the website. If you don't want this, let us know! 
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